
 

  
 
August 23, 2008 
 

Larimer County commissioners to weigh in on Glade 

 
Loveland Connection staff  

The Larimer County commissioners are scheduled to discuss the county's formal response to the 
draft Environmental Impact Statement for Glade Reservoir and the Northern Integrated Supply 
Project, of NISP, during a work session from 1 to 3 p.m. Monday at the county courthouse offices 
building, 200 W. Oak St. 

The commissioners will review comments on the document submitted by county staff and citizen 
advisory boards in preparing their comments. The deadline for sending comments on the draft EIS to 
the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers is Sept. 13. 

NISP is proposed by the Northern Colorado Water Conservancy District and participating 
municipalities and water districts to supply water for anticipated growth. The project would include 
Glade Reservoir, which would be built north of Ted's Place and draw water from the Poudre River. 
 
Public comment will not be taken during the work session, which will be streamed online at www. 
larimer.org/bcc/broadcast. cfm. 
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